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Winter weather can be a beautiful thing to look at, but practicing smart clothing

techniques is crucial to ensuring we can still have fun in the sun despite freezing

temps. Be sure to bundle up with plenty of layers while you or your children are

out in the cold air. Even though we rarely get snow in Georgia, it is still

important to stay safe and warm! Prioritize covering your head, hands, and feet

any time you venture outside as we gain and lose heat fast from those parts of

our bodies.   

Adapted From: Food Safety When the Power Goes Out by Barbara Worley for CAES News

Food Safety in a Power Outage
During winter storms, there is always the possibility of a power outage. If winter
weather is in your forecast, make sure your family has all the essentials in case of
an outage. If the power goes out, keep the doors to the refrigerator and freezer
closed as much as possible. If the door is left unopened, the refrigerator will keep
food safely cold for about four hours. A full freezer will hold the temperature for
48 hours (or 24 hours if it’s half full). Beyond these time frames, it is important to
throw food away.  Eating food that has not been kept at the proper temperatures
comes with a serious risk of foodborne illness.
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According to the most recent
published guide to Native
Plants To Georgia, "native
plants provide 'watchable'
wildlife habitats.  Native
butterflies,  insects, birds,
mammals, reptiles,  and other
animals evolve with the native
flora and are sustained by it
year-round, providing diverse
food, shelter,  and support for
native food webs." A few
examples of beautiful native
plants to Georgia include a
variety of trees, shrubs, flowers,
and grasses. You can find the
complete guide on the
Extension webpage. 

On beautiful winter days, we are encouraging everyone to
come out and enjoy the walking trails across Calhoun

County. There are fitness and playground equipment nearby
as well as shelters to make it a family outing. The walking

trails are located in Arlington (next to the Gym), Edison
(across from the Nursing Home), Leary (around the ballfield),

and Morgan (next to the Health Department).
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The City of Fort Gaines
has added a new fence
at the Bluff above the

Historic Frontier
Village.

 
Be sure to stop by and

enjoy the beautiful
view!



Healthier Together Faithful Families
Virtual Programming is Live!

Faithful Families is a nutrition-based
education program that believes that
communities of faith are important
health advocates.

The program trains and brings together
facilitators and local faith communities
to deliver excellent nutrition
information in faith settings.

To address the challenges presented by
the COVID-19 pandemic, we will be
offering the content online on our
Healthier Together Georgia website.

Are you part of a faith community that you think could benefit from fun
and helpful nutrition education?? We can get you everything you need
to help make your faith community a healthier place to worship! Just
contact your local Extension Office and let them know that you are
interested! 

https://site.extension.uga.edu/healthiertogether/resources/faithful-families/
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Clay County’s
food pantry

boxes are being
set up! A photo
of an example

is shown to the
right. Stay
tuned for

updates on
when they will

be stocked!
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https://site.extension.uga.edu/healthiertogether/
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